
Bundamba station accessibility upgrade—
station now open!

Queensland Rail is pleased to welcome customers back to 
Bundamba station. You’ll find the new and improved station is more 
accessible and easier to use for a more seamless journey on our network.

The new modern station features:

A new footbridge 
with lift, ramp 

and stair access

Upgraded hearing 
augmentation loops 
and tactile ground 
surface indicators

Lighting and 
CCTV throughout 
the station and 

carpark

40 bicycle lock up 
enclosure with 
new security 
swipe access

Improved seating 
and extended 

platform shelters

Full length 
high-level platforms

New wayfinding 
and platform 

signage

Accessible 
toilets

Accessibility-
compliant 

ticket window

Improved 
station building 

and facilities

Carpark with space 
for 55 cars

4 accessible 
car parks



Lift access to platforms Footbridge accessible by lifts and stairs

Kiss ‘n’ ride and accessible parking Station heritage features retained

Thank you for your support over the past nine and

 a half months. We hope you enjoy your new station.

This upgrade is part of Queensland Rail’s ongoing investment to make stations 
more accessible. We’re also upgrading Banyo, Buranda, Lindum and Morningside 
stations. Burpengary station reopened on 9 September 2024.

Scan the QR code to visit our project page. For more information, please contact 
the project team on free call 1800 722 203 or email stationsupgrade@qr.com.au.

queenslandrail.com.au

Lower Mining Street station entrance Bicycle lock up enclosure with new security swipe
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